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     Have you been by the building on Franklin St. and peeked 

in to see what is happening? It has been amazing to see the 

changes occurring.    

     Work began in August and continued through September 

and October with volunteers clearing out the inside of the 

building. Volunteers continued helping throughout the weeks 

and months by pulling nails and staples, painting, laying 

down paper to cover the wood floor, putting in ceiling tiles, 

laying a ceramic floor in the ADA bathroom, restoring the 

wood stairs, installing wood floor trim, and doing countless 

mundane things like sweeping the floor and picking up debris 

left from the construction.   

     A hard working group of contractors have done an amaz-

ing amount of work in less than three months. The building 

now has a new roof, HVAC systems, electrical system, 

plumbing, carpeting, painting, lighting, doors, and ceilings.  

Plaster walls and the main level wood floor have been re-

stored. A new ADA bathroom, two furnace rooms, a utility 

closet, a textile closet, and board room have been created. The 

upper façade has been uncovered and new windows installed. 

Along the way, contrac-

tors found ways to help 

keep costs down, 

whether it was through 

donations of materials 

or labor.  

     Phases I and II of the 

building plan have been 

completed because of 

the generosity of many. 

Over 150 donors have 

made it possible to cre-

ate a resource center, 

office, and exhibit area 

by donating over 

$360,000, as well as 
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President’s Message 

Dear Members, 

 

     When you receive this newsletter we will be in the final days of getting 

ready for our move, which is slated for January 16-19, 2013. This has been 

long awaited and anticipated with some uncertainty as to whether work 

would be completed in time and whether we would have sufficient funds. We 

have been fortunate to have the support of many and the dedication of 

volunteers and contractors that have made it possible.   

     In just five months the Blake building at 205 N. Franklin has been 

transformed into a home for the PW Historical Society, where we will have 

our office, a resource center, a meeting area for the Board of Directors, an 

archival area, and exhibit space. Most importantly it gives the Society a 

permanent location from which we can continue the mission of preserving 

the past and educating visitors and community alike.  

     As a Society we look forward to 2013 and the creation of a museum in 

what was the Henry and Hill Building or, for a period of time, the Business 

Men’s Club, at 118 N. Franklin Street. An architectural plan has been 

developed, utilizing all three levels of the building. A Museum Advisory 

Board has been working hard to bring the museum to life.    

     The museum will include changing exhibits of local history — the 

businesses, families, and individuals that make our community so unique and 

interesting. An area for small gatherings will be created and available for 

members’ use. A special focus will be on making history real to children and 

their families and providing a connection to our fantastic 1860 Light Station. 

     With two buildings in the downtown area and the 1860 Light Station 

nearby, the Society seeks to become a more active and contributing partner 

within the community. We can be a significant presence that creates more 

reasons for citizens and tourists to visit our historic downtown and return 

again and again.    

     As in so much of what we do, volunteers are a vital component. There 

will be countless opportunities to make a difference, whether it is at the Light 

Station, the Resource Center, or the new museum. Please join us in these 

wonderful adventures as we begin a whole new chapter for the Port 

Washington Historical Society.    

 

Jackie Oleson, President 

PW Historical Society Board of Directors 
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Board of Directors  

Jackie Oleson, President  

Lee Schlenvogt, Vice-President  

Sue Bruner, Treasurer  

Kathie Gordon, Secretary  

Mark Dybdahl  

Grace Eernisse  

Mike Keller  

Patricia Moren  

Jeff Morgan 

Deb Neulreich 

Bill Schanen III 

Michele Weiland  

 

Light Station Museum  

Rick Smith, Director  

Kathie Gordon, Assist. Director  

Linda Nenn, Assist. Director 

262-284-7240  

 

Newsletter  

Michele Weiland 

 

Quarterly Programs  

Mary Flierl  

 

Membership  

Ann Flierl  

 

Contact information  

portwashhistsoc@att.net  

262-268-9150  

P. O. Box 491  

429 West Grand Avenue  

Port Washington, WI 53074  

 

Website  

portwashingtonhistoricalsociety.org  

 

Historical Perspectives  

is published four times a year by the 

Port Washington Historical Society  

 

Membership  

$20 Individual  

$30 Household  

$10 Student  

$75 Business   

$50-$500 Enhanced 

A power point program has been put together on the progress of the 

Blake building and future museum in the Henry and Hill building. It 

gives a brief history of each building and marks the changes in adapting 

the buildings for a new purpose through many slides and commentary.  

The presentation is available for organizations looking for a 30-40 minute 

program. Contact Jackie at 262-284-9223. 

NEED A PRESENTATION? 



     At the Annual Meeting held at the Wilson House in 

October, the six candidates presented by the Nomination 

Committee were unanimously elected by those present. 

Three of the candidates were returning Board Members 

Jackie Oleson, Grace Eernisse, and Michele Weiland.  

The new members are Jeff Morgan, Bill Schanen, and 

Deb Neulreich.   

     At the November Board Meeting the Board Members 

determined the transition of the terms so that each year 

four Board Members’ terms would expire. This was ac-

complished by drawing names from the six newly 

elected members.  

     The Board also elected officers for the coming year,  

unanimously choosing to retain the present officers.   

 

The terms and offices of the Board are as follows: 

Kathie Gordon, Secretary 2013 (2nd term) 

Mike Keller   2013 (2nd term) 

Pat Moren   2013 

Michele Weiland  2013 (2nd term-1 year) 

Sue Bruner, Treasurer  2014 (2nd term) 

Mark Dybdahl   2014 

Grace Eernisse  2014 (2nd term 2 years) 

Lee Schlenvogt, Vice-Pres. 2014 

Jeff Morgan   2015 

Deb Neulrich   2015 

Jackie Oleson, President 2015 (3rd term) 

Bill Schanen   2015 

 

Ex-Officio: 

 Geri Zehren, Past President 

 Bill Moren, Advisory Board Chair 
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COMING SOON:  

A MUSEUM FOR  PORT WASHINGTON 
Jackie Oleson 

     The museum will be located in the Henry & Hill building or 

what was part of, in recent years, the M&I building. For a short 

period of time the building was the Business Men’s Club, a social 

club for merchants and manufacturers of Port Washington.  

     The Museum Advisory Board has been working hard to bring 

the museum to life. Committees involved with the execution of the 

museum are: Marketing, Development, Personnel, Museum Space 

Use, Educational Programming, and Business Operations. These 

committees are comprised of Advisory Board Members, PW His-

torical Society Board Members, Society members, and individuals 

from the area. This is a huge undertaking, but shared by numerous 

dedicated volunteers, it will give new purpose to a building that 

was to be demolished and can now become the 

means to share the history of the area.  

 

Advisory Board members include: 

Bill Moren, Chair Dan Benson 

Wayne Chrusciel Bim Lemahieu  

Mark Schowalter Melissa Suddendorf 

Lynde Uihlien 

 

     Work on the museum at 118 N. Franklin 

Street is slated to begin in January, with occu-

pancy in October.       

2013 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
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PW HISTORICAL SOCIETY 2013 BUDGET 

donating fixtures and the cost to replace the west win-

dows. 

     Phase III will  involve the restoration of the front fa-

çade, replacing inefficient lower windows, restoring the 

door to its original location, and bringing the building’s 

character back to the turn of the century. The challenge is 

to raise the additional funds to complete this phase by 

early summer. Costs are estimated to be between $30,000 

and $40,000. Please consider assisting — all donations, 

large and small, are appreciated and help get the task 

done.  

     Several exhibit areas on the main level of the building 

are available for sponsorship. If interested, please contact 

Jackie at 262-284-9223.   

     Later this spring the Board of Directors will have an 

Open House to celebrate our new location. Watch for de-

tails in the spring newsletter. And of course, please stop 

in anytime to check us out at 205 N. Franklin Street, our 

new location as of February 1, 2013. 

(Continued from page 1) 

     The budget for 2013 reflects the many changes that 

are occurring within our Historical Society. With that in 

mind, the format of the budget is changing to reflect 

more of a business orientation.    

     The Society is transitioning from supporting one 

building to three buildings by the fall of 2013. One of 

those buildings is the museum that will be located at 118 

N. Franklin St. With the development of a museum, the 

Society will employ an executive director who will over-

see the management and promotion of the museum and 

eventually be involved with all three buildings. With a 

museum that is open year round, with changing exhibits, 

and with space that can be rented, it is critical to have 

someone who will be responsible for keeping our Society 

cohesive and have the necessary knowledge to help our 

Society grow.   

     The museum is expected to help generate increased 

membership and income, as well as interest and atten-

dance at both the Light Station and the Resource Center.  

Marketing will be directed toward all three buildings and 

emphasize the individual focus of each.  

     The heart of all three buildings will continue to be the 

volunteers that assist, staff, and do the many tasks neces-

sary to keep the Society functioning. We will continue to 

be a volunteer organization. 

 

 Expenses   
 Personnel-related  $ 35,660 

 Development   $ 29,875 

 Marketing   $ 24,150 

 Occupancy-related  $ 24,500 

 Overhead & General  $ 38,900 

 Cost of Goods   $ 13,340 

 Total Expense  $166,425 

   

 Income   
 Membership   $ 15,500 

 Admissions   $ 15,625 

 Sponsorships   $ 26,500 

 Event/Retail   $ 26,400 

 Development   $106,700 

 Interest   $       213 

 Total Income   $190,938 

   

 Net Income   $ 24,513 

AFTER 

BEFORE 
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JANUARY 

Instead of a Quarterly meeting we are having a “Moving 

Meeting.” On Jan. 16 we will be moving to 205 N. 

Franklin Street, the Blake Building – the permanent 

home for the Society. If you want to assist with packing/

unpacking please call the office (262) 268-9150 for du-

ties, dates, and times.   

 

FEBRUARY 

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. Feb. 20 at 7 pm, 

members welcome. This will be the first meeting in the 

new board room of the Blake Building Resource Center. 

 

MARCH 

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. March 20 at 7 pm, 

members welcome. 

 

APRIL 

Quarterly meeting on April 17, program to be announced 

in the newsletter. 

 

MAY 

Opening of the Light Station on Sat. May 11, and dedi-

cation and reception for the “Lights of Port Washington” 

kiosk. 

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. May 15 at 7 pm, 

members welcome. 

 

JUNE 

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. June 19 at 7 pm, 

members welcome. 

Historic Afterglow Farm Garden Tour on Sun. June 16, 

exciting details to be announced. 

Eghart House / PW Historical Society Reciprocal Mem-

ber Appreciation Day, an enjoyable fun day for both so-

cieties to tour their museums and share history. Date to 

be announced. 

 

JULY 

Chamber of Commerce 4th of July parade. Join in the 

fun on this home-flavored day.  

Quarterly meeting on Wed. July 17, program to be an-

nounced in the newsletter. 

 

AUGUST 

Antique Appraisal by Mark Moran on Sat. Aug. 17, 

more details to follow.  

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. Aug. 21, at 7 pm. 

Maritime Heritage Festival on Aug. 23—25. Our time to 

show our heritage.    

SEPTEMBER 

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. Sept. 18 at 7 pm. 

 

OCTOBER 

ANNUAL MEETING, ELECTION OF BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS on Wed. Oct. 16, program to follow.  

Seasonal closing of the 1860 Light Station, date to be 

determined. 

PWHS Annual Dinner Dance, date and place to be an-

nounced. 

 

NOVEMBER 

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. Nov. 20 at 7 pm, 

members welcome. 

 

DECEMBER 

The monthly Board meeting on Wed. Dec. 18 at 7 pm, 

members welcome.  

 

***AND WITH GREAT PRIDE*** 

DATES TO WATCH FOR 

 

 The grand opening of the Blake Building Resource 

Center at 205 N. Franklin Street. 

 The opening of our local history museum at 118 N. 

Franklin St., historically known as the Business-

men’s Club, in the fall of 2013. The grand opening 

will follow.   

 

THIS IS AN OUTSTANDING FEAT for the 

PORT WASHINGTON HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

and the CITY OF PORT WASHINGTON. 

BE PROUD! 

2013 HISTORICAL SOCIETY CALENDAR 

Here’s another thing of which to be proud. The Milwau-

kee Journal Sentinel recently featured the development 

of Port Washington’s downtown area, including the So-

ciety’s two new historical buildings. 

Go to www.jsonline.com and search for “Downtown 

Port Washington Rediscovered” or go to 

www.jsonline.com/business/downtown-port-

washington-rediscovered-o583tl4-185107901.html 

We appreciate the large response we received for re-

newing memberships. Just in case you overlooked re-

newing, please return the membership form included in 

this newsletter. Check the address label on front of 

newsletter; the first line of the address will indicate the 

expiration date. Members receiving e-mail newsletters 

will receive a reminder. 
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With much gratitude for continued support! 

New donations since October 2012: 
  
CAPITAL FUND 

 CHIEF ($5,000-$7,499) 

  Ronald and Elizabeth Schowalter 

 WHEELSMAN ($500-$999) 

  John and Ann Enright 

 SEAMAN (Up to $499) 

  John and Sara Dahmen 

  Gary and Trudie Kelly 

  Port Washington Class of 1956 

  Thomas and Marlene M. Richart 

 

REPLACEMENT OF WEST WINDOW— Blake Building 

 Phillip Schmidt 

 

CEILING TILE FUND (CAPITAL FUND DRIVE - $1000.00) 

 The Scott Hendrickson Family 

 Frank and Barbara Swietlik Metz 

 In honor of Arthur and Helen Nenn 

 Lloyd Smith and Family in Memory of Toni Smith 

 

CEILING TILE FUND (CAPITAL FUND DRIVE - $500.00) 

 David and Judy Smith and Family 

 Margaret Ann Smith and Family 

 

CEILING TILE FUND (CAPITAL FUND DRIVE - $250.00) 

 Bill and Caryl Hallada and Vaughn and Carol Hallada 

 Frank and Michelle Ryer Hinca 

 Sue Gilson Peterson 

 

ANNUAL FUND DRIVE 

 Marjorie Adams 

 Susanne Ahner 

 Wesley R. Blumenberg 

 Robert and Bernadine Bretl 

 Rita Decker 

 Mike Didier 

 Mark Dybdahl 

 June Eastvold and Michael Frome 

 Marc and Grace Eernisse 

 Paul M. Ehrlich 

 Betty J. Ewig 

 Ted and Mary Flierl 

 Greg and Tomi Fay Forbes 

 Angie and Jim Fowler 

 James Fowler 

 Fredric J. Gilomen  

 Shirley Schanen Gruen 

 Paul and Joan Hansen 

 Carol Heinen 

 James and Jeannine Horstman 

 Byron and Gwen Johnson 

 Judy Jones 

 Marianne Kartheiser in memory of Arnold Kartheiser  

 Richard F. Laske 

 Bill and Pat Moren 

 Dr. Robert Niederkorn 

 Port Washington-Saukville Rotary Club 

 PROM-EL Tax and Accounting Service 

 Jack Rooney 

 Fred and Kathie Schaefer 

 Bill and Jean Schanen 

 Ron and Bette Schowalter 

 Dan Smith 

 Lincoln and Donna Smith 

 Jo Ann R. Stade  

 Donna Stepaniak 

 Geri and Roy Zehren 

  

LIGHT STATION 

 Bill and Pat Moren 

 Linda Nenn 

 Lloyd Smith 

 Geri and Roy Zehren 

 

MEMORIALS 

 In memory of Edward Blake Bostwick 

  Allon H. Bostwick 

 In memory of Sophia Bostwick 

  Aurora Plymouth Urgent Care Staff 

  William Henkle 

  Jane Frederick 

 In memory of Edna Guenther 

  Cal and Muriel Ford 

  Ruth M. Lorge 

  Joseph and Judith McGinty 

  Modern Equipment Company, Inc. 

  Jackie Oleson 

  James and Gayle Pfeil 

  Don and Carol Savatski 

  Roy and Geri Zehren 

 In memory of Lauretta A. Kraus 

  Donald and Nancy Theisen 

 In memory of Helen Nenn 

  Jane Frederick 

  Mary Smittkamp 

 In memory of Bev Tutas 

  Bonnie Knaub 

 

IN-KIND DONATIONS 

 Sue  Bruner 

 Marc and Grace Eernisse 

 Kathie Gordon 

 Bill and Pat Moren 

 Jackie and Eric Oleson 

 Joe Sanfilippo (Sentry Foods) 

 Geri Zehren 

 

FURNITURE 

 Nancy Bodenstein 

 Nancy Haacke 

 

BOOKS-PAPERS-PAMPHLETS-ABSTRACTS-MAPS 

 Edna Guenther Family 

 Barbara Holt 

 Timothy S. and Debra A. Miller 

 Ruth C. Schneider 

(Continued on page 7) 

DONATIONS & MEMORIALS 
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The Society welcomes the following new members… 

 

ANNUAL 

Greg Cisler & Patricia Sherman-Cisler 

John & Sara Dahmen 

Jeffrey & Rosalie Morgan 

John Ozment 

Devon & Stephanie Polzar 

Dale Stenbroten 

 

BUSINESS 

Ozaukee Press 

Artist Group Advertising & Media 

 

ENHANCED MEMBERSHIPS 

Member Plus 

Kathleen Gordon 

Bill & Pat Moren 

Premium Member 

Mary Kay Schuknecht 

MEMBERSHIP  

Contractors Working on the Blake Building: 

 

Paul Carufel, Architect     

Ray Meyer Law Office 

Mike Didier, Realtor     

Pat Wilborn, Appraisals 

Roger Kison, Inspections     

Wisconsin Historical Society 

Port State Bank     

Didier Storage 

Lee J. Allen & Sons, Inc.    

Mike Erhlich, Architect 

Bob Goeble Woodwork    

BBC Lighting 

Harbor City Plumbing    

Wester Electric 

Advanced Restoration    

JRT Roofs 

J&H Heating & Air Conditioning   

Allied Insulation, Shirli Flack 

Melinda Poull, Theiss Design    

Theiss Interior Design 

Neuens Lumber      

Veolia 

John Niederkorn, Steve, Plasterwork  

Sherwin Williams    

Able Distributing Co.    

Clem’s Locksmith 

Rocky Nault, Carpets    

Behm Brothers Drywall 

Riverview Renovations    

Economy Glass 

Verhalen      

Golden Brush    

Lakeside Movers     

The Help Key, Andy Bretl  

The Port Washington Fire Department  

   

THANKS FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE 

 Jo Ann Stade 

 Bob Tillman 

 Jason Wilmot 

 

ANTIQUE METAL & WOOD-GLASS--FABRIC 

 Nancy  Bodenstein 

 Walter Dauska 

 Harlan Haas 

 Marge Lampert 

 Ruth C. Schneider 

 Mitchell Schultz 

 

SCALE MODEL 

 Jo Ann Stade 

 

UNIFORMS 

 Judy Moeser Trump 

(Continued from page 6)  

CUSTOM IRON SCHOONER WHEEL “HELM” 

 on loan from Richard Burton 

 

PHOTOS-NEWSPAPER CLIPPINGS 

 Bob Tillman 

  
 

 

IN MEMORIAM 

Ruth Mayer 

John Mayer 

Helen Nenn 

Jeri Schmit 

Sadly, our dedicated, full-time Light Station greeter, 

Mrs. Helen Nenn, passed away in late autumn and 

we will miss her greatly. Helen had been cheerfully 

greeting our visitors to the LS since we first opened 

for business 10 years ago. Only failing health kept 

her from being with us this past summer—her spirit 

was definitely willing.  We were fortunate to have 

several others step in to help fill her shoes. 
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THANK YOU,  VOLUNTEER WORKERS! 
     Thanks to the many dedicated 

volunteers who helped work on the 

Blake Building! 

 

Eric Oleson   

Don Gilmore  

Greg Cisler 

Dean Shaver  

Leroy Bley  

Lefty Fowler 

Bob Bergschultz 

Todd Gordon   

Bob Wilke 

Geri Zehren   

Jean Gruen  

Ken Bruner 

 

 

 

John Enright    

Dave Boyles    

John Berken 

Rick Smith    

Jackie Oleson    

Mark Dybdahl 

Paul Carufel    

Kay Goodwin    

The Port Washington Fire Dept. 

Dan Wundrock   

Melinda Poull    

Michele Weiland 

Jean Schanen    

Pat Moren 

Bill Moren    

RESTORATION OF BLAKE FAMILY OILS 
Jackie Oleson 

 

     In 2011 the PW Historical Society was given the gift 

of two oil portraits, that of Barnum Blake and his 

daughter, Louisa Blake Bostwick, by the family of 

Howard B. and Sophia A. Bostwick.  

     Barnum was an early businessman to Port Washing-

ton in the mid 1800s. He built several buildings in 

downtown Port Washington, one of which is the 1852 

building that the Society purchased and has been rehab-

bing for our offices and Resource Center.  

     The oil paintings were in need of restoration. The 

Society applied for and received a grant of $1,000 from 

the Kohler Foundation, Inc. to cover the cost of having 

the oils profes-

sionally restored. 

Barry Baumann 

from Chicago is 

a well known 

restorer of art 

and will be doing 

the work. The 

oils are due to be 

completed by 

spring of 2013.  

     A gift from 

Allon Bostwick 

has also made it 

possible for a reproduction to be made of 

the historic Civil War photograph of Ed-

ward Blake and the flag he carried during 

the War between the States. All three 

portraits will be displayed in the Re-

source Center. Our thanks to the Kohler 

Foundation and the Bostwick family for 

their generosity that will enable us to dis-

play these pieces of history in the re-

stored Blake building.  
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PORT WASHINGTON HISTORICAL SOCIETY 2013 MEMBERSHIP FORM 
 
REGULAR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIPS     ENHANCED ANNUAL MEMBERSHIPS 
 

Individual $20        Member Plus  
Household $30 - Individual $50 or Family of two $100 

Student $10 - All benefits of Regular Membership 

 - Voting privileges at PWHS membership meetings - Complimentary admission to Spring Reception 
- Quarterly Historical Perspectives newsletters  

- Free admission to Research Center at the Premium Membership 

 Luxemburg American Cultural Center in Belgium  - Individual $200 
- Use of Resource Center at 429 Grand Avenue, PW - All benefits of Regular Membership 
- Free admission to 1860 Light Station Museum - Complimentary admission to Annual Dinner 
- 10% discount on PWHS gifts, excluding publications 

        Supporting Membership 
Business $75 - Individual $500 

- Advertising in quarterly Historical Perspectives newsletters  - All benefits of Regular, Member Plus and Premium 
- Designated  person voting privileges at PWHS membership meetings  Member 
- (All benefits of Regular Membership for designated person) - Special Recognition in newsletter 

                Note:  Business memberships run from April to April - Private tour of Light Station for 8 guests 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Please cut and return completed form 

 

PWHS MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION 
 

Type of Membership: Gift Membership: 
 

 Regular  ($20/$30/$10)      Regular  ($20/$30/$10) 
 Business  ($75)       Business  ($75) 
 Member Plus  ($50/$100)      Member Plus  ($50/$100) 
 Premium Member  ($200)      Premium Member  ($200) 
 Supporting Member  ($500)     Supporting Member  ($500) 

 
Name: _____________________________________ Name: _____________________________________ 
 

Address: _____________________________________ Address: _____________________________________ 
 

City State Zip: _____________________________________ City State Zip: _____________________________________ 
 

Telephone: _____________________________________ Telephone: _____________________________________ 
 

e-mail address: ___________________________________  PWHS will send a gift card to above person/s 
 

    I would like make a donation to the Society at this time in the amount of  $___________________ 
 
Date:  ________________________                                                   Amount enclosed:  $_____________________________ 
 

  Please charge to my Master or Visa Card: 
 

       Card No.    _______________________________                    Exp. Date:  _____________________________________ 
 

      Amount:  $_____________________                 Signature:   ____________________________________ 
Please note:  When charging with credit card, it is necessary to use the address and zip code where credit card is billed  
 

  Please add me to your e-mail mailing list so that I can receive updates on upcoming events and Historical Perspectives 
 

Annual memberships expire December 31, 2013 
 

Port Washington Historical Society     205 N. Franklin Street    P. O. Box 491 
Port Washington, WI  53074-0491 

262-268-9150 
portwashingtonhistoricalsociety.org 



PLEASE PATRONIZE THESE BUSINESS 

MEMBERS TO SHOW OUR SUPPORT 
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Sharbuno Jewelers 

216 N. Franklin Street 

Port Washington, WI 53074 

262-284-4001 

Third Generation Jeweler  
Established 1950  

 

Schooner Pub 

114  N. Franklin Street 

262-284-2258 

Daily Drink Specials 

Sandwiches & Appetizers  

Private Party Room Large Selection of 

Specialty Beers 

Open 7 Days a Week 

 
 

JOSH LEUTE, D.D.S.  
     

1317 W. Grand Avenue 
Port Washington, WI  53074 

262-284-5884 



 
 

 Artist Group Advertisin
g & Media 

332 W. Lilac Ln. 

Grafton, WI  53024 

 

262-387-1001 

artistgroupadvertising. com 
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YES! I would like to help “ceil the deal” by sponsoring a ceiling tile in the building at 205 N. Franklin. 

 I would like to sponsor a large 4-square tile. My donation of $1000 is enclosed.   

 I would like to sponsor a small single-square tile. My donation of $250 is enclosed.   

 I am unable to sponsor a tile at this time but would like to contribute ________________ to the 

      Capital Campaign. 

 

Name (as you wish it to appear on donor plaque):  ___________________________________________ 

 

Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PW Historical Society is a 501(c)3 organization 

Donations are tax deductible as allowed by law 

Thank you for your support! 

Please mail this form and your check to:   

Port Washington Historical Society, P.O. Box 491, Port Washington, WI 53074 

 No, that is not a typo, but rather a play on words. The PW Historical Society is promoting a 

new way to help “seal the deal” for the restoration of the Blake building at 205 North Franklin 

Street by asking folks to sponsor a ceiling tile. This will raise funds for the restoration of this 

wonderful old building, 

which was built in 1852. 

 Donors may sponsor 

a large 4-square tile for 

$1000 or one square of the 

tile for $250. Donors will 

receive a proclamation 

from the Society (suitable 

for framing). Donors’ 

names will also be placed 

on a plaque that will be dis-

played at our new location 

once we are settled in. Help 

us attain our goal by 

“ceiling the deal.” 

JOIN US IN “CEILING THE DEAL!” 

 



P. O. Box 491 

Port Washington, WI  53074-0491 

www.portwashingtonhistoricalsociety.org 

PORT WASHINGTON HISTORICAL SOCIETY  

 

Upcoming Events 

THE MOVE INTO THE HISTORIC BLAKE BUILDING 
Beginning Wednesday, January 16 

 
Volunteers needed! 

please call the office (262) 268-9150 for duties, dates, and times 

The Port Washington Historical Society is a volunteer-run, non-profit 501 (c) (3) organization. 

First Board Meeting in the Board 
Room of the Resource Center 
Wednesday, February 20, 7 pm 
Members welcome 
 
Quarterly Meeting 
Wednesday, April 17, details TBA 
 
2013 Opening of the Light Station 
And Kiosk Dedication and Reception 
Saturday, May 11 

AFTERGLOW FARM GARDEN TOUR 
Sunday, June 16 

For more events, 
visit our Facebook page at:  

 

www.facebook.com/
PortWashingtonHistoricalSociety 


